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Editor’s Note to ‘Identification of peptide inhibitors of
pre-mRNA splicing derived from the essential
interaction domains of CDC5L and PLRG1’
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Following allegations in 2021 of image manipulation, the authors’ institution analysed the article and confirmed that lanes 7–
8 and 9–10 in Figure 6 are duplicates. The institution notified the journal of this duplication in March 2022, and the authors
have unreservedly apologised for this error. While the lanes show a negative result and the Editors believe the duplication to
be a genuine mistake, they cannot confirm whether or not the results and conclusions presented in the article are affected
because the original data are no longer available. The Editors, therefore, advise readers to examine the details of this study
with care.

Julian E. Sale and Barry L. Stoddard
Senior Executive Editors

C© The Author(s) 2022. Published by Oxford University Press on behalf of Nucleic Acids Research.
This is an Open Access article distributed under the terms of the Creative Commons Attribution License (http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0/), which
permits unrestricted reuse, distribution, and reproduction in any medium, provided the original work is properly cited.


